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NOVEMBER NEWS

Cooler weather is here so we have a couple of trips planned for your enjoyment. Friday, November 8 we
will head to Paw Paw’s Pecans in Atkins to get our pecans for holiday baking. If you haven’t been to this
beautiful plantation setting, just go along for the ride. The van leaves the center at 10 a.m. and suggested
transportation donation is $5.00

Wednesday, November 13 is the monthly trip to Pocola. The van leaves at 9 a.m. and suggested
transportation donation is $8.00

We are going to Mt. Magazine State Park on Thursday, November 21. It’s a beautiful drive up and around
Mt. Magazine and we will be taking a sack lunch to enjoy. The van will leave at 8:30 and suggested
donation of $10 includes transportation and sack lunch.

Be sure and join us on Monday, November 11 when we honor our veterans at 11:00 a.m. Thank you to
those who served!

We are excited to announce the formation of a bridge group that will be meeting and playing bridge every
Friday. These ladies will be glad to teach you so this is a great opportunity to learn a new skill. The group
will begin playing on November 1 at 12:30 p.m. and will continue each Friday after lunch.

Don’t forget our Thanksgiving Dinner and Silent Auction on Friday, November 15. If you have any new
items you would like to donate for the silent auction, please see Julie. Cost for the dinner is $10 in advance
and $12 at the door. See Julie for tickets.

On Monday, November 18 from 12:30—2:30 p.m., Donna Hudson will hold her first “Spotted Goat Paint
Class”. See Julie for examples of what you will be painting. Cost for this class will be $30 with a portion of

that going to the center. After the class you will have a finished product to take home.

The staff will be calling bingo on Friday, November 22 at 10 a.m. Be sure and be here to see what surprise
prizes they have in store for you.

Join us on November 19, 21st and 26th at 12:30 to make some Christmas crafts.
Everyone is excited about the new activities going on here at the center but we need your help. Tell your
friends and neighbors to check us out. If you have ideas for activities, trips, etc. to help the center grow,

please contact Julie.

The center will be closed on Thursday and Friday, November 28 and 29 for the Thanksgiving Holiday.
Everyone have a great month.

Julie
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